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The Math Discipline Council reviewed several common math course descriptions since they have not been updated 

in many years.  The Math Discipline Council arrived at the proposed new descriptions. These revised descriptions 

more accurately reflect the course content as it is currently delivered across the system.   The courses included are: 

 

MATH 021 

MATH 101 

MATH 102 

MATH 103 

MATH 120 

These changes are summarized on the first attachment 

 

We support these changes.  We have been asked to forward an email to the Math Discipline Council chair 

expressing support for these changes so this can be included in the curriculum paperwork.   If you are okay with 

these changes, please reply as such and I will forward the response to the Math Discipline Council chair. 

 

Thanks, 

Daluss 

 

 

DSU Approval 

 

From: Avery, Rich  

Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 7:56 PM 

To: Cogswell, Kurt  

Subject: FW:  

 

Below is the email support from DSU’s Provost regarding the math description changes.  Thanks for all of your 

work on these documents, 

 

Rich  

 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Richard I. Avery, Ph.D. 

Professor of Mathematics 

Dakota State University 

 

From: McKay, Scott  

Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 3:38 PM 

To: Avery, Rich  

Subject:  

 

Dear Dr. Avery,  

 

We are in favor of making the necessary curriculum changes on the six course descriptions for math. 

 

Regards, Dr. McKay 

 

Dr. Scott McKay 

Provost and Vice President of Academic Affairs 

Professor of Chemistry 

Dakota State University 

Madison, South Dakota 

Scott.mckay@dsu.edu 

605-256-5147 

 

 

NSU Approval 

 

mailto:Scott.mckay@dsu.edu




 

 

 

 

another avenue as well.  Either way, if you could let me know what you find out as far as approving that would be 

great.  If it matters, they were all approved by our math discipline council and we are all ok with them.  Thanks. 

 

Dan 

 

 

 

From: 


